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Due to the sudden adverse
weather conditions, we

politely request for children
to attend the school in

sutaible outdoor wear in
the form

of: a hat, scarf, jacket,
gloves, trainers or boots.

 

If all of our children can
have these items by

Monday the 24th of May,
that would be much

appreciated! 
 

 

WEATHER 
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Aisha reported: The Messenger of
Allah, peace and blessings be upon

him, said: ُّيَا عَائِشَةُ إِنَّ اللهََّ رَفِيقٌ يُحِب
فْقَ فِي الأَْمْرِ كُلِّهِ O Aisha, Allah is kind الرِّ
and He loves kindness in all matters.

(Sahih: Bukhari) 
 

Mashaa Allaah our children are
getting to know each other better
and are used to seeing each other

every day. 
 

We wish to build on this by
encouraging care and compassion for

each other as one Ummah. 
 

We will be doing a range of activities
over the next week and we would

like for our families to participate as
well by using some of the activities
suggested in the following parents

article:
https://www.scholastic.com/parents

/family-life/social-emotional-
learning/social-skills-for-kids/13-

ways-to-raise-caring-and-
compassionate-child.html

 
 

caring 

‘Allaah loves those who turn to
him constantly and he loves those

who keep themselves pure and
clean‘ (2: 22)

 
Mashaa Allah all children come to

school with clean uniform. 
 

We are focussing on teaching the
children the importance of
hygiene. The children are

developing on good habits such as
washing hands with soap and

water and taking wudhu. 
 

We advice children to wash
uniforms regularly and cut nails

regularly, ensuring good practice 
 
 

cleanliness &

hygiene
Jazakhullah khairun to all
parents for bring yummy

cultural meals to our ‘multi-
cultural’ day on Monday. Ma
sha allah, all children looked

lovely in their Eid outfits. 
 

A kind reminder that our
May half term will

commence on Monday the
31st of May until Friday the

4th of June.
 

We will resume again on
Monday the 7th of June, In

Sha Allah. 
 

half-term 
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